
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

From Mrs Barber 
We have had a fabulous attendance at the three  

performances of our Nativity play “The Little Blue Star “ 

The children performed the story exceptionally well, every 

word could be heard, every child sang beautifully and everyone 

learnt their places, instruments and actions very well. It was a 

delight to share our special story with you all. Photographs are 

on our website. Next week is packed with Christmas activities, 

see our letter home. Please don't forget your shoe box to 

bring home all your Christmas crafts on Wednesday and party 

clothes on Friday. 

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 — Rebecca M 

For her reliability to give 100% in 

everything she tackles. 

Year 2 – Zak 

For persevering with his  hand-

writing in his story of Cloudy 

Year R /1 — Hollie P 

For consistently trying her best 

in phonics and using her sounds in 

reading 

Week ending Dec 9th 2016 

Book Bags 

Holiday Club flyers 

Primary Times 

Little Owls invoices 

Early Birds invoices 

Book Bags and website 

Next week’s diary 

Carol Singing flyer 

 

Parent Governor 
Welcome to Mrs Wiles who is our new 

parent Governor. She will be joining our 

Governing Body in January 2017. 

School Lunches 

School Lunch Menus are on the Nunnery Wood 

website. Please make your choices before the end 

of term to ensure you have lunches in the first 

week back. 

 

We will be Carol Singing at 

The Oak 

Tuesday December 13th 2016 

at 

10am 

All welcome 

Charity totals for Acorns, 

NSPCC and the Grace Kelly 

Ladybird Fund from our  

Collections, Jumper Day and  

biscuit sales will be  

published next week . 

Christmas Tree Festival 
St Kenelm’s Church is hosting a 

Christmas Tree Festival on Saturday 

December 10th. The church will be 

open from 10am until 4pm for you to 

see the trees. Our school has  

created a special one collated from 

the children's thoughts on what  

Christmas meant to them. 

School Raffle  

Please sell your tickets by  

December 15th  

Raffle will be drawn on Friday  

December 16th 2016 


